
MAE Project Status 

From Lange, Alan - NRCS, Des Moines, IA <alan.lange@usda.gov> 

Date Wed 10/1/2025 7:21 AM 

To tylerlark@gmail.com <tylerlark@gmail.com>; nuludere@asu.edu <nuludere@asu.edu> 

Cc Naugle, Dave <david.naugle@mso.umt.edu>; RSP - Pre-Award <preaward@rsp.wisc.edu> 

Tyler and Nazli, 
Cooperative agreements funded through the CRP Monitoring Assessment and Evaluation (MAE) program will be allowed (but not required) to continue operation during 
this time of lapse in federal government spending. During this period invoices will not be processed for payment and must be held for submission when federal 
government fully resumes. 

I will be out of the office and will not have access to email or voicemail until federal government funding has been restored. Additionally, USDA staff will be unavailable 
for project input or other forms of support until the shutdown ends and staff are directed to return to work. When I return to work, I will follow up with you and provide any 
available updates. 

We appreciate your flexibility during this time. 

Alan Lange 
Natural Resources Specialist for Wildlife 

NHQ Conservation Division 
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